
NOTICE OF INTENT 

To seek public comment on the North Lahontan Basin Storm Water Resource 
Plan (SWRP) 

NOTICE is given, that the Honey Lake Valley Resource Conservation District 
(Honey Lake Valley RCD) has prepared a Storm Water Resource Plan (SWRP) 
for the Lahontan Basin Integrated Regional Water Management (IRWM) 
region under the California Storm Water Grant Program.  

The Honey Lake Valley RCD was awarded a Proposition 1 planning grant 
through the California Water Board to develop a SWRP for the Honey Lake 
Valley and the greater Lahontan Basin IRWM region respectively. 

Copies of the SWRP have been made available at the Honey Lake Valley 
RCD office located at 170 Russell Ave., Susanville, CA 96130. The SWRP can 
also be found at https://www.honeylakevalleyrcd.org/swrp/ The deadline for 
public comment is May 1, 2018. Comments should be sent via email to Mr. 
Ian Sims at isims@honeylakevalleyrcd.us or can be hand delivered to the 
Honey Lake Valley RCD office. 
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